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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Ruann Parker
Date:

7-12-16


Subject:
DDS SSA Liaison End of Year Report
I attended the February mid-year Board meeting in Baltimore.  

I participated in a quarterly conference call with Ann Robert and the Executive Board.

I want to thank the NADE Board for allowing me to serve in this capacity.  I have enjoyed working with the Board and have appreciated this opportunity.

